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DATE:  August 6, 2020 
 
TO:  Randy Turtenwald, City Engineer 
 
FROM:  Greg Kozelek, Project Engineer 
 
RE:  Raze / Remove Residence 
  2930 South Avenue - Parcel 142 

South Avenue Reconstruction Project 
DOT Project # 1641-02-22 

 
To qualify for reimbursement for the cost to raze / remove structures associated with the South 
Avenue Reconstruction project, the Department of Transportation requires that a Hazardous 
Building Materials Assessment be performed before the structures are razed or removed.  
 
Quotes for the Hazardous Building Materials Assessment were requested from the following 
firms: 
 
 Braun InterTec  $ 1,798.05 
 
 Chosen Valley Testing No Response 
 
The cost for this service appears to be in-line with previous demolition projects. 
 
Therefore, I recommend award of this work to Braun InterTec in the amount of $ 1,798.05. 
 
Please contact me with any questions. 
 


